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Atria’s Murrysville to Close After Over Two Decades of Service 
Final Day of Operation Will Be July 27, 2025 

MURRYSVILLE, PA — After proudly serving the Murrysville community for over 20 years, Atria’s 
Restaurant & Tavern will be closing the doors of its Murrysville location on Sunday, July 27, 
2025. 

This difficult decision comes after the property’s landlord opted not to renew Atria’s lease in 
order to bring in a new brand to the space. 

“We deeply wanted to remain a part of the Murrysville community and continue the 
relationships we’ve built over the years,” said Pat McDonnell, owner of Atria’s. “Unfortunately, 
this decision was out of our hands. While we are saddened by the outcome, we are incredibly 
grateful to our loyal guests, dedicated team members, and the local organizations that have 
supported us.” 

Atria’s Murrysville has long been a gathering place for friends, families, and neighbors — from 
everyday meals to milestone celebrations. The team plans to continue providing the same 
warm hospitality and quality food through the final day of service. 

Guests are encouraged to visit before July 27 to celebrate the many memories made over the 
years. 

Atria’s will continue to operate its Peters Township location and Atria’s Specialty Catering, and 
will remain the exclusive caterer for the National Aviary. Juniper Grill Murrysville and all other 
Juniper Grill locations will also remain open and continue to serve guests. 

Additionally, gift cards from Atria’s will be accepted at 1930 by Atria’s and Juniper Grill, 
ensuring a seamless transition for guests. 
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